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Grosvenor Grange Structural Maintenance

Starting 18 November 2019 for 5 Weeks

Motorists, Residents and Businesses are advised that major road works to resurface GROSVENOR GRANGE AND PIPE LANE, Woolston, are programmed to

commence on 18 November 2019, and will take up to 5 weeks to complete.

The works will take place with road closures between 7:00pm and 1:00am or 7:00pm and 5:00am as shown on the plan above.

All roads will be fully open to traffic outside the working times.

Additional information will be available at www.warrington.gov.uk/roadworks before the start of the scheme.

Pedestrian access will be maintained at all times during the works.

Vehicular access will be under the control of the contractor as directed on site. Vehicles parked on the road, verge or footway obstructing the works may be removed.

Cones, barriers and signs are there for a reason - to protect our workers from danger and to keep the public safe. We urge drivers to pay close attention to safety

when driving near roadworks.

For further information see:
www.warrington.gov.uk/roadworks
or contact:
Simon Duggan on 01925 442533
sduggan@warrington.gov.uk

Essential Roadworks

Warrington Borough Council

apologises for any inconvenience

whilst undertaking essential

maintenance of roads in your area.
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